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Fuel Up! School Lunch 
Program 

Please submit orders at least 2 
business days ahead of time. 

 order.lunchlady.ca 

 

 Please Note New Student 
Registration application deadline is 

January 26th and Programs of Choice 
application deadline is February 2/24 

https://newwestschools.ca/our-
schools/registration/registration-

information-forms-2/ 
 

 

 
 

Mark Your Calendar 

 
 

January 25 

PAC Meeting – 7pm 

 

January 26 
Community/Family reading 

 

February 16 
Non-Instructional Day  

(No school for students) 
 

February 19 
Family Day (School Closed) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

22 23 24 25 26

PAC Meeting -Virtual 7pm Community/Family Reading 

29 30 31 February  1 2

5 6 7 8 9

12 13 14 15 16

Non-Instructional Day

(No school for students)

JANUARY / FEBRUARY

https://order.lunchlady.ca/
https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/registration-information-forms-2/
https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/registration-information-forms-2/
https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/registration-information-forms-2/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Skwo:wech Families,  
 
Last week in our bulletin, we shared highlights of our assembly hosted by our grade five student leaders to launch our school-wide 
charter.  Our charters are one of the four key tools in the RULER program, implemented at our school many years ago to support the 
social and emotional learning of our students and our adult community. When charters are developed, we ask our ourselves, “how do 
we want to feel at school?” This question is followed by the second question “How do we ensure that we are experiencing those 
feelings?” As you can appreciate this is complex work and we are always seeking to achieve the version of ourselves that is “our best 
self.” The lived reality is that on occasion we all struggle to be our best selves and the RULER tools which include the Mood Meter, Meta 
Moment, and the Blueprint are extremely useful to support our students help our students understand their mistakes and use the 
strategies that they have learned at home and school to make better choices in the future. In our school wide charter, all children 
contributed to creating the vision of how we want to feel at 
school.  The words that were chosen most frequently are: 
Welcomed, Included, Calm, Happy and Safe.  Our charter 
represents an incredibly wise vision that our students strive 
toward daily and feel enormously proud of.  Each of our 
classrooms has also created their own charter based on their 
unique community.  Our school wide and classroom Charters are 
key tools and important processes which support our students to 
feel safe and supported during their day of learning at school. 
Please enjoy our newsletter where you will see a selection of our 
classroom charters.  
 
With gratitude, 
  

Kathleen  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Division 1 

Mrs. 

Sharp 
Division 2 

Mrs.  Gibson 



  

 

 

 

Division 3 

Ms. Bhatti 

Division 4 

Mr. Stevens 

Division 5 

Ms. Hikida 



  
  

Division 

6 

Mr. 

Bamford 

Division 

7 

Mr. 

Wong 

Division 

8 

Mrs. 

MacLeod 

Division 

11 

Mrs. 

Toufic 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Division 

9 

Ms. Lee 

Division 

10 

Ms. 

Lacey 

Division 13 

Mrs. 

Kamagianis 

 

Division 

12 

Ms. 

Tse 



 

Division 

16 

Mrs. 

Stewart 

Division 17 

Ms. 

Stephanie 



  

 

 

  

Division 18 

Mrs. Whyte 

Division 20 

Mrs. Simpson 

Division 19 

Ms. 

Ballantyne 

Division 21 

Ms. Mattarolla 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Martin Luther 

King  

“I Have A Dream” 

Division 17 



 

  



 

  



 

2024-2025 Registration 

It’s time to register new students for the 2024-2025 school year! Please read the following information carefully. 

NOTE: You only need to register your child if they are not already attending school in the district. You can safely 

ignore this message if your child is a student in a district school or if they are transitioning between elementary, 

middle, or high school. 

New registrations for the 2024-2025 school year will open on November 6, 2024 and close on January 26, 2024. As 

long as you register before January 26, 2024, the day you register will not affect your chances of getting into your 

catchment school. 

1. Although we do our best to place new students at their preferred schools, it is regrettably not always possible. 
Our district has significant capacity challenges because of limited space in schools and a growing student 
population. 

2. If the number of requests for a catchment exceeds the number of available spots, the district reserves the right 
to use a lottery system to determine placements. 

3. The district will confirm all enrollment requests by the end of March 2024. 

For more information, learn more about capacity status at our schools. 

How to Register a New Student as a Parent or Legal Guardian 

1. Book a 10-minute appointment with our Registration Team. 
2. If you need a translator for your registration appointment, please let us know in advance and we will do our 

best to accommodate your request. 
3. BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT ONLINE 

 

 

 

 

https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/school-capacity-status/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/RegistrationsCalendar@sd40.bc.ca/bookings/


 

 

 

NOTE: We do not accept bookings before November 6. Please ensure you choose appointments on days and times 

from November 6,2023 until January 26, 2024. 

For more information on registration, including the forms and guides, visit the district website’s Registration section. 

What to do on the Day of Your Appointment 

1. Visit our Registration Team at the Welcome Centre located in New Westminster Secondary School (enter 
through the south side of the building at 820 6th Street, New Westminster). 

2. Bring a completed registration form and copies of the documents outlined in the Document Guide for Parents 
and Caregivers. OR Bring original versions of the documents outlined in the Document Guide for Parents and 
Caregivers and our team will help you print, photocopy and complete the required paperwork. 

3. If you do not have the suggested documents outlined in the Document Guide, our team will be happy to speak 
with you confidentially to find a solution. 

Key Dates 

1. November 6 – Registration opens. 
2. January 26, 2024 – Registration closes. 
3. Looking for a list of other important registration dates, including Programs of Choice enrollment info? Download 

a list of key dates for the 2024-2025 school year. 

We look forward to connecting with your family. 

- The New Westminster Schools team 

 

 

 

https://newwestschools.ca/our-schools/registration/registration-information-forms/
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/New-Registration-Form-2022.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/3170_NWS_RegistrationGuide_Update-2021.06.29-2.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/KeyDates-2024-25-FINAL.pdf
https://newwestschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/KeyDates-2024-25-FINAL.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


